Dear Parents,

The annual South Buffalo Winter Carnival is Friday, January 26™ and is quickly
approaching. Our Kindergarten team will be selling ice cream sundaes. In order for the
event to be successful and for all collected funds to go directly to local Freeport area
charities we are asking for your help. However, no sundae is complete without the
goodies.” The Kindergarten teachers will donate anything else that is needed. In order
to get variety and everything needed, the toppings will be divided among the
Kindergarteners. If your family is able to donate, please send in the item that is listed
next o your child's name. Please send your item into school by Monday, January 22",

Kasey Brendlinger - Carmel Syrup

Hunter Cacurak- Carmel Syrup

Barrett Carson- 1 can of Whip Cream

Trenton Craig- 1 can of Whip Cream

Mason Durst- 1 can of Whip Cream

Alexis Giallombardo- 1 can of Whip Cream
Logan Harris- Vanilla Ice cream (gallon)
Christian Hood- Vanilla Ice cream (gallon)
Jacob Jordan- Vanilla Ice Cream (gallon)
Adela Ladouceur- Vanilla Ice Cream (gallon)
Anya McCoach- Vanilla Ice Cream (gallon)
Jackson Murdock- Plastic Bowls

Kase Nichols- Plastic Bowls

Ellery Pagden- Plastic Bowls

Bentley Paustenbaugh- Plastic Spoons

Calan Redmond- Plastic spoons

Caleb Ronge- Plastic Spoons

Aden Seagriff- 1 container of rainbow sprinkles
Sebastian Thompson-1 container of rainbow sprinkl
Elijah Caponi 1 container of rainbow sprinkles

All donations and volunteers will be greatly appreciated. The Winter Carnival has always
been a huge success and we look forward to another great year.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Gaillot




